
The Hanneys Flood Group AGM 
 

7 July 2014 
Present 
Alan Miles, Dickon Green, Ian Green, Steve Kendall, Paul Dyer, Myfanwy Jones, Guy Langton, 

Graham Garner, Stewart Scott 

Stewart Scott gave a report on this year’s activities. 

Finance 
Steve Kendall gave a financial report 

The opening Balance was £2,964.79 

We spent money on insurance, tools and surveys. We had £477 from the District Council and £750 

from the East Hanney Parish Council. The closing Balance was £2,646.44 

Committee 
The committee was re-elected as follows 

 Stewart Scott, Chairman 

 Alan Miles, Vice Chairman 

 Steve Kendall, Treasurer 

 Paul Dyer, Committee member 

Data Logger 
David Price continues with developing a remote data logger. 

Other points 
Suggestions for next year were:- 

 Install a Depth Gauge at Botney Bridge to help motorists estimate water depth during a 

flood 

 Address the low point on Bub Dudley’s Land 

 Cut a hole in the stone wall opposite Weir Farm to allow flood water to re-enter the brook. 

 Publish the results of the phosphate survey. 

 

 

 


